
 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS STUDENT CHAPTER MEMBERS 

MCAM is congratulating MCAM Student Chapter members Makenna Isfjord and Sean Coey in 
being recipients of the Richard McKeagan Scholarship Series. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mechanical Contractors Association of Canada (MCAC) recently announced the recipients 
of the 2020 Richard McKeagan Scholarship Series, which saw more than $17,000 awarded to 
deserving students in the mechanical contracting and mechanical engineering fields. 

ustry, 

is extremely proud to offer this program across Canada, and to see it grow year-after-  

The Richard McKeagan Scholarship Series, named in honour of past-CEO Richard McKeagan, is 
supported by MCAC Associate Members and MCA partners from across Canada who provide 
the funding for the program and the various scholarships offered. Since its launch in 2006, the 
scholarship series has awarded more than $50,000 to deserving post-secondary students. 

The program is aimed at students in the mechanical field of study and has been broadened to 
include several new initiatives, including scholarships specifically for women in the mechanical 
field. This is in addition to the several scholarships available for financial assistance in the 
mechanical field of study. 

Read the full article here 

 

 

 

 


